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December 2, 2017 

City of Burnaby - Parks, Recreation & Cultural Services 
Attention: Mr. Dave Ellenwood 
Suite 101 - 4946 Canada Way 
Burnaby BC V5G 4H7 

Dear Mr. Ellenwood, 

Re: JACK CROSBY NOVICE ALL - STAR TOURNAMENT 2018 

RECEIVED 
Parks, Recreation & Cullura) Services 

eEC 06 2017 

The Jack Crosby Novice All-Star Tournament Committee and the Burnaby Minor Lacrosse Club would 
like to thank the City of Burnaby for their continued support over the many years of this premiere 
minor lacrosse event. 

This coming year marks the 33rd Annual Jack Crosby All-Star Tournament and will take place July 5, 
6, 7, and 8, 2018 at the Bill Copeland, Burnaby Lake and Kensington arenas. Teams from Calgary, 
Vancouver Island, the BC Interior and Oakville, Ontario have already contacted us to reserve spots in 
our 2018 tournament. 

We kindly request that Burnaby Parks and Recreation Cultural Services consider waving the Arena 
Time Allotment Fees for the 2018 event as you have so graciously done in previous years. As our 
tournament has grown in popularity over the past few years we will require floor time on Bill 
Copeland, Burnaby Lake and Kensington (minimal) to cover the number of games in the tournament. 

We also would like to thank the concession for having chicken strips and fries on the menu for the past 
tournaments and hope that such can be done again for the 2018 Tournament as we believe they sold 
very well and made many kids happy. 

Thank you for your time and consideration. 

~ 
SO'," K;,kby ~---r==~--------N-O-T-E-----------, 
BMLC Vice President/Registrar 

A report on this subject will be submitted at a future meeting 
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